
 
 
 
 
2025-2026 Re-enrollment: Quick and Easy Steps to Secure Your Spot! 
 
It’s time to plan for the upcoming school year! A key part of this process is 
confirming which of our current families will return next year. 
The re-enrollment window for the 2025-2026 school year is now open for all 
currently enrolled scholars. 
Follow these simple steps to re-enroll: 

1. Log in to Campus Parent. 

2. Click the Message Center link located at the top of the home screen 
or find it in the menu. 

3. Go to the Survey Tab and select Intent to Return for the 2025-2026 
School Year. 

Important Notes: 
• If your scholar is currently in 8th grade and you also have a new 

scholar planning to attend Ivy Prep for the first time in 2025-2026, 
please email us at enroll@ivyprepacademy.org. 

• If you haven’t set up an Infinite Campus Parent account, send an 
email to enroll@ivyprepacademy.org to obtain the activation key or 
contact Admissions at 404-622-2727. 

Thank you for helping us ensure a smooth enrollment process for the 
upcoming school year! 
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